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Dear SAR members and friends, 

I write regarding the new U.S. administration’s executive order on immigration and its 
effects on our work and the scholars we serve. 

As I wrote to you in November, it is important to remember during times of uncertainty that 
our core mission and essence remain the same: Scholars at Risk is an international 
community not aligned with any particular state but rooted in international human rights 
and higher education principles. Our protection, advocacy, and learning (aka ‘values-
promotion’) activities are premised on the view that academic freedom and related higher 
education values are applicable to all higher education communities. We stand ready to 
work with state, higher education, and civil society stakeholders everywhere to promote 
these values and especially to protect threatened scholars.   

At the same time, we will respond to the best of our ability to threats to scholars and higher 
education values wherever they may arise, and we remain fully committed to serving the 
urgent needs of scholars and other members of higher education communities facing 
threats.   

With that in mind, we invite you to read SAR’s current responses to the executive order 
in each area of our work, along with opportunities for action.  

We also invite you to share with the SAR office any actions you or your institution may 
have taken, or any you would recommend for us to consider.  

 

http://salsa4.salsalabs.com/dia/track.jsp?v=2&c=UiPXqf6zqBKoGgIctb1uKUdFE9Ip4blR


As ever, we remain deeply grateful to you and all SAR member institutions, partners, and 
donors for your continuing participation and support. It is an honor and privilege to be part 
of such an active and caring community.   

Thank you, 

 

Rob 
Quinn 
Executive Director 

 

 
 

Connect with Us 

 

Tell a friend! 

Scholars at Risk 
Hosted by New York University 
194 Mercer Street, 4th Floor 
New York, NY 10012 USA 
 
Tel: 212-998-2179 
Fax: 212-995-4402 
scholarsatrisk@nyu.edu 
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